Dear Sir/Madam

I am extremely upset to read your proposed plan to build on Enfield's beautiful green belt.

I have lived in ENFIELD all my life and it has become over developed in the last 5 years. Where will this end, we will have no green spaces left? Throughout lockdown the people of Enfield needed these green spaces for children to play and for everyone to escape and enjoy nature which is vital for our mental health. Please do not destroy our green belt, it is so important. Enfield cannot cope with more traffic and pollution not to mention the strain on our NHS. The people of Enfield do not want this. Please don't build on our beautiful green belt.

Yours faithfully